Newsletter from the Independent Living Center December 2012

Welcome to the activities of our teenagers at the Independent Living Center for December 2012. There were many activities for our teenagers to do with kind people all month. Our teenagers had great fun attending the Catholic activities.

สวัสดีครับ....ขอต้อนรับเข้าสู่จดหมายข่าวเดือนชั้นวาคม เคือนแห่งความชื่นชมยินดี เคือนแห่งการ เตรียมรับเสด็จพระคริตสมภพ มาดูกันสิว่าภายในเคือนแห่งความสุข ความชื่นชมยินดีนี้ น้องๆ บ้าน อินดิเพนเดนท์ได้ทำกิจกรรมและได้รับความสุขอะไรกันมาบ้างเรามาดูกันเลยครับ

On the 1st of December Tee 1, Mee, Jame and a lady caregiver of the Independent House went to open the booth at the Regent's School selling the handicrafts that made by the people who are living with the HIV/AIDS. The people at the event liked our products and some people bought our handicrafts.



